Message

From: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]

Sent: 6/3/2020 12:15:52 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Louis Atwell [latwell @cityofinglewood.org]; Peter Puglese
[ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org]; Boytrese Osias [bosias@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: Royce Jones [rkj@kbblaw.com]; Tiffany Wright [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=15bcc0260a3c4ba%a178730252adfa02-Tiffany Wri]

Subject: IBEC: SEC Infrastructure Plan and Exhibits

Attachments: SEC DG Pl SEC Infrastructure Plan 6.3.2020.docx

Hello, Mindy, Louis, Peter, and Boytrese
As requested, we are providing an updated SEC Infrastructure Plan for the City’s consideration, attached.

The exhibits to the SEC Infrastructure Plan are too large to transit by email, but are available to download from a
Dropbox folder hare.
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